GenlC for 0920-1026 Evaluation of June 2, 2016 “How Data Visualizations Can Improve Public Health
Decisions and Actions” Workshop
Cover Letter (Email) to Workshop Attendees for Survey Completion

Subject Line: Please Participate in a Short Evaluation of the June 2, 2016 Data Visualization Workshop
You Attended

Dear colleagues,

Thank you for attending the June 2 Workshop, "How Data Visualizations Can Improve Public Health
Decisions and Actions," co-sponsored by Thomson Reuters and CDC. We would greatly appreciate your
participation in a brief online survey to evaluate the workshop. This survey should take about five
minutes to complete. Your opinions are very important to us, and will not only help us understand
how useful the workshop was to you, but also how we can improve any future activities we undertake in
data visualization.

Please click on the URL to take the survey: http://goo.gl/forms/ViS7L7Zsa3SMpnur1

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. Thank you very much!
Best,

Robin M. Wagner, PhD

Chief Science Officer

Office of Public Health Scientific Services
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

Martin Meltzer, PhD

Lead, Health Economics & Modeling Unit

National Center for Emerging and Zoonotic Infectious Diseases
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

Joshua Schnell, PhD
Director

Government & Academic
Thomson Reuters
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